
All Computer Are Not Created Equal  
Seemingly identical computers may have significant differences that matter in the short and long 
run: 
  

• Windows 10 Home or Windows 10 S operating systems, instead of Windows 10 Pro – 
making them incompatible with essential on-campus resources 

• 90 day or one-year, mail-in warranties instead of more comprehensive coverage to 
ensure you have access to your computer when you need it most 

• Older processors, lower resolution displays, and not enough memory resulting in usability 
that might not get you through your time at Penn 

  
The 2017 Back-To-School Sale computers are different because they: 
  

• Are configured with high quality components 
• Include extended service and support warranties 
• Feature operating systems fully compatible with Penn’s computing environment 
• Include longer battery life, lighter weights, more memory, and the latest processors 

Accidents happen 
  
Late nights and a hectic schedule can turn your new notebook into soggy paperweight in a 
heartbeat. Whether it’s spilling your coffee or losing your grip at the top of the stairs, your new 
Dell and Lenovo notebooks purchased from the 2017 Back-To-School Sale are covered for many 
of these “oops” moments. 
  

• All of the Dell and Lenovo notebooks we offer include three years of accidental damage 
protection.  

• Accidental Damage Protection can save you from unexpected and expensive repair 
charges that may not be covered under warranties from other manufacturers 

No Worries 
  
All Dell and Lenovo workstation notebooks purchased through the 2017 Back-To-School Sale on 
Campus Express include: 
  

• A three-year international warranty 
• Next-business-day, at-your-home-or-office service 
• Accidental damage coverage 

 
These warranties provide 24-hour technical support from the manufacturer, which means you 
can get help whenever and where-ever you need it most – on campus, off campus, or around 
the world. 



  
The Computer Connection showroom also serves as a convenient location when you schedule 
service for your notebook. Just drop off your PC on your way to class and pick it up on your way 
home. 

Lastly 
In addition, we provide Free Shipping to your home (domestic only) all summer long.  You can 
also have us hold it for you until you are ready to pick up at the beginning of classes. 
 
You can also choose to bill your purchase to your Student Financial Services Bursar account, 
which allows you to utilize incoming grants or financial aid packages to help pay for your 
purchase. 
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